Love where you live? Support your community — become a Parish Councillor!

A vacancy has become available for a Parish Councillor to take the place of Ron van der Hoorn who resigned from the post in December after nine years on Haslingfield Parish Council. If you want to make a real difference in our local community on topics such as the Recreation Ground, planning matters, the Greenway, East West Rail, the Skate Park and Playground amongst others, then please contact our Parish Clerk, Jacqui Cressey (clerk@haslingfieldparish.co.uk) in the first instance or simply come along to a meeting. Previous experience is not required though you need to live or work in the village. The Parish Council meets at 7:30 pm on the second Monday of the month currently by Zoom.

Applications are welcome from those over 18, who have lived or worked in Haslingfield for more than 12 months and are EU nationals.